(FRA)

From: KJAERUM Morten (FRA) < @fra.europa.eu>

 Sent:
 14 May 2013 11:29

 To:
 NEMITZ Paul (JUST)

Subject: FRA presents its new LGBT survey report - embargoed copy

Attachments: Nemitz, Paul_08.05.13.pdf

Dear Mr Nemitz,

On behalf of Morten Kjaerum, please find attached a letter for your attention announcing the FRA's new LGBT survey report.

An embargoed copy of the report is available at the following address:

http://fra.europa.eu/sites/default/files/eu-lgbt-survey-results-at-a-glance-embargo_en.pdf

the <u>password</u> is:

Yours sincerely,



Morten KJAERUM Director European Union Agency for Fundamental Rights Schwarzenbergplatz 11 1040 Vienna, Austria

Email: fra.europa.eu

Visit us on: http://fra.europa.eu | Facebook | Twitter | YouTube | LinkedIn



Tel: +43 1 58030

Did you know that 26% of LGBT people surveyed experienced violence in the last 5 years? To find out more: <u>FRA's LGBT survey</u>, online 17 May.